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ADMINISTRATIVE BULLETIN AB-07-013 
 
 
 
DATE:   April 26, 2007  
 
TO:   Executive Staff 
   Superintendents 

    
FROM:  Harold W. Clarke 
   Secretary 
 
SUBJECT:  DOC 450.100 Mail for Offenders 
 
 
 
Effective immediately, Unauthorized Mail, Attachment 1 to DOC 450.100 Mail for 
Offenders and DOC 05-525 Mail Restriction Notice are being updated.  The following 
item was removed from the Unauthorized Mail list: 
 
Mail containing more than 10 newspaper clippings or email/internet printouts per 
envelope, or the newspaper clipping or email/internet printout violates any criteria 
established in this policy and/or the facility operational memorandum. 
 
If you have any questions about this change, please contact Mike Kenney, Prison 
Administrator. 
 
HC:mo 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Marjorie Owens, Policy Program Manager 
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